The Place to Grow January 26, 2021

The Town of Didsbury Council held the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday January 26, 2021 via ZOOM
Meetings.

e |n order to have 2021 project go out for tender or request for proposal, Council approved and passed six
items on the 2021 Capital Budget.

e Council granted first reading to the Development Incentive Bylaw. This bylaw is to encourage development
by waiving of offsite levy fees until December 31, 2023.

e Council wants to extend acknowledgement and appreciation to Didsbury residents and businesses for their
continuing positivity and kindness in these difficult times and while facing adversity.

e Council is excited to announce that the skate park is moving forward in 2021. Council wanted to express
thanks to the Sk8park Society for their hard work in making this happen.

e The Economic Development Officer Phil Boucher, reported to Council regarding the impacts and value
of CAEP membership for our municipality. Council has sent notice of intent to withdraw from CAEP
that will be effective in early 2022 as per CAEP requirements for notice.

e The next Regular Council Meeting will be February 9, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. through ZOOM Meetings.

The Place to Grow



